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LOCAL LOCKDOWN AND 
ENHANCED MEASURES
Update: 07.08.20

Further to the Government’s announcement earlier today, enhanced COVID-19 safety measures 
are now in place in Preston, following an increase in cases. This follows Greater Manchester, 
other parts of Lancashire and parts West Yorkshire last Friday, 31 July. We are constantly 
reviewing any and all impact this may have on our residents and services.

Please read:

We will be continuing with all gas safety and compliance checks in affected areas for now, 
subject to the correct PPE and COVID-19 Secure measures in place.

Please be mindful that we are again operating in unchartered waters and working as best 
we can with limited guidance. Keeping our residents and colleagues safe is our number priority; 
please be respectful when dealing with our colleagues or contractors.

All indoor communal areas in our schemes and buildings in affected areas remain 
closed; a further review will take place on Friday 14 August

Visitors remain limited at all our schemes unless essential (care, support bubble, 
prescription, food deliveries)
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